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17 July 2019 
 
Dear Sir Madam 

Designation of Hoe Valley Neighbourhood Forum and Hoe Valley Neighbourhood Area 

 

You may already be aware that the proposed Hoe Valley Neighbourhood Forum has submitted an 
application to Woking Borough Council to designate the Hoe Valley Neighbourhood Forum and the 
Hoe Valley Neighbourhood Area. The Council committed to notify you of the date that the 
application will be considered. I can confirm that the application will be considered by Council at its 
meeting on 25 July 2019. The meeting starts at 7pm in the Council Chamber at the Civic Offices. 
The meeting can be watched live on the webcast through the Council’s website 
(www.woking.gov.uk).  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ernest Amoako 
Planning Policy Manager 
 
 
For further information please contact the Planning Policy Team on 01483 743871 or email 
planning.policy@woking.gov.uk.  
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